[ON PHARMACY LETTERHEAD]





DATE____, 2011

[First Class Mail
Addressed to each

patient involved]

Dear _______________:


The purpose of this letter is to advise you that our Pharmacy experienced a burglary after business hours on [ Date] which was discovered on the following morning.


We found that the following types of information, some of which includes your HIPAA Protected Health Information, were removed from our Pharmacy during the burglary [Describe what PHI was disclosed, e.g. name, address, date of birth, type of medication, etc.]


We also want you to know that our local police are investigating this break-in, and at the same time we are taking steps to further secure all doors and windows that might provide access to the Pharmacy [Describe in reasonable detail what is being done or has been done.]


If you have any questions about this event, please don’t hesitate to contact us at [toll-free phone number if available, e-mail address, web site if any, or mail to this address, ATTN____________ [name of Pharmacy employee or representative best able to respond to questions.]





Sincerely yours,






_________________________________








Signature






_________________________________







Print Name and Title

[Please note: (1) that notice of the breach of unencrypted PHI must be sent as soon as possible, but within 60 days, after the discovery of the breach unless a law enforcement official instructs you to delay doing so for a specific period of time in order not to impede investigation; and (2), as long as the number of affected patients is under 500, no media publication of the breach is required. However, the Pharmacy must create a log covering this event and any others that may occur during the year and report the event(s) to the Secretary of HHS within 60 days after 12/31/11.]
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